
18th October 2018

THE GRUFFALO’S CHILD YRS 1-2

Dear Parents,

The Gruffalo’s Child is a stage adaptation of the ever-popular children’s picture book by Julia 
Donaldson. It is showing for a short season at the Joan in Penrith and we are fortunate enough to 
have secured a limited number of tickets. If you would like your child to attend this event, please 
fill out the permission slip and send it in with the correct money to the office by Monday, October 
29. Tickets will be allocated on a first-in, first-served basis

Date: Friday, November 2nd 
Venue: The Joan, 597 High Street, Penrith
Transport: Bus
Departure Time: Buses leave school at 9:00am. PLEASE BE AT SCHOOL AT 8:45AM
Return Time:       Buses will arrive at school at 12:00pm.
Cost:                  $26.00
What to bring: A snack and a water/juice popper in a paper bag marked clearly with 
their name for recess. As children will be returning to school by mid-day, they will also need 
to bring their lunch as usual. 

Yours sincerely,

Michelle Smith
Assistant Principal

✂----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

THE GRUFFALO’S CHILD YEARS 1-2
Please return to school by Monday, October 29

I give permission for my child __________________________________ in Year____ on Friday 
Nov 2nd.  I understand that my child will be travelling to and from the school by bus.  Enclosed is 
$26.00.

Signed:Parent name_________________________________________         Date:  ____________
          (Please print)

Parent signature __________________________


